Goderich Town Council
Town of Goderich
57 West Street
Goderich ON N7A 2K5
Tuesday, July 29, 2024
Tara Regier
Goderich Track Rebuild Committee
toreilly11@gmail.com, 519-955-4641

RE: Request to Council

To the Members of Goderich Town Council, We are writing you on behalf of the Goderich Track Rebuild Committee. We are planning to host a Road Hockey Tournament on September 6, 2025 between the hours of 10 and 5 at GDCI.

If possible, we would like to make the following request regarding our upcoming event; Permission to make use of amplified sound. We likely will no longer have live music but wish to play music on a speaker. We would also like to borrow 10 picnic tables and two road barricades to ensure cars do not enter the parking lot at GDCI where games will be played.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration. We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Tara Regier Goderich Track Rebuild Committee